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About the project

Kick-off meeting in Borås

The project Preventing Radicalization
within European School Education
(PRAISE) is an EU-funded collaborative
project that aims to prevent
radicalization in the school environment
and create material that schools should
be able to use to work actively against
radicalization. The project includes three
secondary schools (from Sweden, Ireland
and Romania) and also non-
governmental organizations that work
with social science issues (from Ireland,
Cyprus, Italy and two from Greece). The
project runs until September 30, 2025
and has a budget of €250,000. We will
create digital as well as analog material,
test this in school environments and
disseminate the results at national
conferences in all project countries.

The Kick-off meeting in Borås was
held on 14-15 November. All partners
were represented and the initial
strategies could be worked out. The
focus was mainly on the desk and
field research that will form the
PRAISE Competences Pathway and
thereafter inform the PRAISE
Innovative Training Curricula &
Material for School students and the
E-learning platform and digital board
game. Strategies for dissemination
were also discussed which, among
other things, resulted in the
Newsletter you are reading this
moment.
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Visit to Sandgärdskolan

The afternoon on 15 Nov was spent
visiting the Swedish host school on the
outskirts of Borås municipality.
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Field research

The partners are currently busy
conducting field research. All partner
countries are submitting a
questionnaire to students and
teachers to investigate the level of
knowledge and training currently
present regarding the concept of
radicalisation.
We will be able to give you further
updates on the results of this
research in the next Newsletter.
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